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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

RE: GLEN FIELD TO MACARTHUR RAIL CORRIDOR 

1sT SEPTEMBER 2015 

DEAR SIR/MADAM, 

I AM WRITING TO YOU REGARDING THE PROPOSED GREEN ZONE IN THE 

INGLEBURN PRECINCT WHICH WAS SLIPPED IN BY THE PLANNING 

DEPARTMENT. ALL PREVIOUS PLANS DID NOT SHOW THE GREE ZONE. THE 

AREA OF CONCERN WITH ME IS THE JAMES STREET AND REDFERN STREET. 

I AM THE OWNER OF 9 JAMES STREET, INGLEBURN AND HAVE LIVED HERE FOR 

OVER 6 YEARS, I HAVE SPENT THE LAST 4 YEARS RENOVATING MY HOME. 

DUE TO NO SCALE ON THE PROPSED GREEN ZONE I DO NOT KNOW IF WE ARE 

DIRECTLY AFFECTED OR INDIRECTLY AFFECTED WHICH IS CAUSING STRESS. 

A LOT OF SMALL INVESTORS HAVE ALREADY INVESTED A LOT OF MONEY IN 

THIS AREA WITH CURRENT D A  APPR.OVALSI THE LAND BEHIND IANAFs STREET 

AND 2 HOUSES SIDE BY SIDE IN REDFERN STREET. 

I DISAGREE STRONGLY WITH THE SNEAKY INSERT IN WHICH PEOPLE WHO LIVE 

IN THE AFFECTED AREA HAVE NO IDEA ON WHAT IS CURRENTLY PROPOSED. 

THERE IS ACRES OF GREEN ZONE BETWEEN INGLEBURN AND MACQUARIE 

FIELDS WHICH IS UNDER UTILISED AND COUNCIL STRUGGLES TO MAINTAIN 

WHAT IS ALREADY THERE, SO WHY DO WE NEED MORE. 
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